
	

December 2, 2019 
 
Prof. ZHANG Qixiang 
Beijing Forestry University 
No. 35 Qinghuadonglu, Haidian District 
Beijing 100083 P.R. China 
 
Subject: INVITATION AIPH Spring Meeting 2020 
 
Dear Prof. ZHANG, 
 
The International Association of Horticultural Producers (AIPH) will have its Spring 
Meeting from 1 March to 4 March, 2020, in Miami Beach, Florida, USA. On behalf of 
AmericanHort, the U.S. member of AIPH, I am pleased to invite you, as Vice President 
of AIPH, to visit the USA from 29 February to 5 March 2020 to attend the meeting and 
relevant activities.  
 
The provisional program of the meeting is as follows: 
29 February – Board members arrival 
1 March – Board Meeting 
2 March – Expo Conference and Green City Reports 
3 March – AIPH Spring Meeting Conference and General Meeting 
4 March – Professional visits including a visit a Costa Farms HQ 
5 March –Departure 
 
For further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me or Mr. Tim Briercliffe (T: 
+44 1235 776230, Mob. +44 7885 750324, email: sg@aiph.org). 
 
I look forward to meeting you in the USA!  
 
Most sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Craig J. Regelbrugge 
Senior Vice President 
Advocacy and Research 
 
cc:  Tim Briercliffe, Secretary General, AIPH 


